
Printed on: 02/08/2022 09:10:08

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

01/08/2022  14:54:192022/3207/L SUPPRT Andrew Holmes As a resident local to this property I am pleased to offer my comments this Listed Building Planning 

Application.

I have known this fine old Grade Two cottage for more that 12 years having advised the owner on past 

maintenance issues.

I have carefully reviewed all the documents of this application, and also the companion application 

2022/2555/P for the same property.

I think that the design and finish of the proposed extension is in character with the existing house and of 

considerable design merit. The detailed historical and design exploration of the whole immediate area and the 

well presented report is impressive and supports my own view that this building work will enhance the area

For this reason I fully support this Listed Building Planning Application.
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